
 

No. CIG 020/2021  
 

May 18th, 2021  
 

Subject :   Notification of receiving a waiver to submit financial statements for the first quarter 
of 2021  

To :   President, 
         The Stock Exchange of Thailand   
   
         We, C.I. Group Public Company Limited (The Company), would like to inform of late submission 

of the consolidated financial statements for the three month period ended March 31st, 2021 in the 

required period which have already gotten approve from SEC. However, The Company would  submit 

the consolidated financial statements for the three month period ended March 31st, 2021 within May 

24th, 2021. 

 
Please be informed accordingly.   

 
     Yours Sincerely, 

 C.I. Group Public Company Limited 
 
 

           (Mr.Aree Poomsanoh) 
                Chairman of the Executive   


